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DATES 
Monday 13th March: Beginning of Science Week 

Wednesday 15th March: Classes Three & Four visit to Liverpool 
Philharmonic Orchestra 

Friday 17th March: Arts Weekend at Conway 
Tuesday 21st March: Start of Book Fair 

Wednesday 22nd & Thursday 23rd March: Visit to Burwardsley 
Year Six photos 1.30pm 

Friday 24th March & Monday 27th March: Willow workshops 
Red Nose Day 

Year Five / Six indoor athletics at THS – 9.30 – 12.00 
Thursday 30th March: Treetops Stay & Play  9.00 – 11.30am 

Year One / Two cross-country event at THS  4.00pm 
Friday 31st March: Easter Service in church  9.15am  

& Coffee Morning 
School closes 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Duddon St. Peter’s CE Primary School  

& Foundation Unit 
‘Be the best you can be.’ 

  Head teacher: Paul Hudson      B.Ed  NPQH 

head@dstp.cheshire.sch.uk 

‘Be the best you can be.’ 

 

Tarporley Road 

Duddon 

Tarporley 

Cheshire 

CW6 0EL 

Tel:  01829 781366 

Fax: 01829 781140 

admin@dstp.cheshire.sch.uk 

Newsletter                                13th March 2017 

www.dstp.cheshire.sch.uk Text messaging service: 01829 470000 

aging service: 01829 470000 

Yet another couple of busy weeks have gone by, including a visit to 
Chester Zoo by Class Four, as part of their rainforest topic, and a 
cross-country event for Years Five and Six at Tarporley High School 
last Thursday.    
 
The children were particularly successful with the cross-country, both 
individually and as a team.  Children in Years Three and Four also 
enjoyed the indoor athletics at  the High School.  Well  done  to all  of 
them!   
 
I am also looking forward to the trip this week, to listen to the 
Liverpool Philharmonic Orchestra with Classes Three and Four. 

                                                                       Paul Hudson       
                                                                                Head teacher 

BOOK FAIR: 
Please watch out for an email this 
week, which will explain the 
arrangements for the Book Fair which 
will be visiting the school from 
Tuesday 21st March.  This is another 
opportunity to help encourage your 
child to get involved in reading. 

WORLD BOOK DAY:  
All the children in school wrote a book 
review on World Book Day, and all the 
staff have been busy swapping them to 
judge the winners.  These have been 
announced in today’s assembly.  The 
winners in each class received a £5 book 
token to spend at our Book Fair next 
week, and the runners-up also received a 
small prize.  It was a difficult task to 
judge! 

 
 

Anti-bullying assembly: 
A big thank you to Jackie Wilson, one of our governors, 
who gave up her time on Wednesday to come and lead an 
assembly for us on anti-bullying, a topic which we 
constantly give our attention to. 
 

STAFF CAR PARKING SPACES:  
We politely request that parents do 
not use the staff car parking spaces, 
even when the car park is busy.   
 

 
 
SCIENCE WEEK: There are several 
exciting activities arranged for this week, 
including a visit by the Cheshire Wildlife 
Trust, The Dogs’ Trust and Weird Science 
workshops.  Thank you to all those people 
who have sent in resources for building 
our insect hotels. Thank you also to Mrs 
Tench and Miss Pickering, who have 
arranged all the activities. 


